
 

 

Chair of Governors 
Myrddin C.P. School 
Heol Disgwylfa 
Carmarthen 
Carmarthenshire 
SA31 1TE 
 

23 July 2013 
 
Dear Chair 
 
Myrddin C.P. School 
 
Schools requiring Estyn monitoring following Section 28 inspection 
 
As you know, a team of inspectors, led by Richard Hawkley, visited your school 
recently in order to monitor the progress made since the Section 28 inspection in 
March 2012. 
 
Outcome of the monitoring visit 
 
Myrddin C.P. School is judged to have made good progress in respect of the key 
issues for action following the Estyn visit in June 2013.  We will now remove the 
school from the list of schools requiring Estyn monitoring.  There will be no further 
Estyn monitoring visits in relation to this inspection. 
 
In order that further progress can be made, I have enclosed a written summary of the 
findings. 
 
I am copying this letter to the headteacher and to Mr Gareth Morgans, the Chief 
Education Officer for Carmarthenshire local authority. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mererid Wyn Williams 
Assistant Director 

 
cc the headteacher 
cc the Chief Education Officer for Carmarthenshire local authority 


